Monday, April 6th Memo from the San Diego County Office of Education

[bookmark: _GoBack]RE:  Have you patched zoom lately?

Dear Colleagues,
 
With the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and stay-at-home orders in place, many if not all of us have moved our meetings online and are using Zoom as our video conferencing platform.  Zoom has recently released a patch to fix some security issues. If you have used Zoom within past couple of days, you should have encountered a message directing you to update your client. If that has not been the case, please follow the instruction below to get the latest available patch.
 
Note: instructions are the same for Windows and Macintosh computers.
 
Prompted:
Updates should download automatically or prompt the user to download when there is no meeting in-progress. There will be a pink bar at the top of application asking you to confirm the update.
Zoom will then download, install and restart
 
Manual Update:
To Update manually or confirm that you’re on the latest version of the Zoom client:
Open Zoom
Open the menu dropdown by clicking on your profile icon

Select Check for Updates
A new window will open and check for updates
If there are updates available, you may have to click Update Now
Zoom will then download, install and restart. 

